Elsen, Nikki

From: matt boshcka <mattboshcka@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 9:00 AM

To: ZZ Council Members; DMI Robin Moses; Tim Larsen; Matt Birnie; Will Gaines
Subject: Outdoor Dining Program

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello City Council Members,

My name is Matt Boshcka and I am one of the owners of Dublin Square Irish Pub & Eatery in downtown La
Crosse. I am writing you to thank you for your consideration of the proposed Outdoor Dining Program that you
will be voting on tonight. I am also asking you to please vote in favor of this legislation as it will help our business
greatly. With us currently being limited to 50% capacity we have struggled to make little profit with our business in
an industry (restaurant) that already has razor thin margins. The added outdoor dining space will allow us to
increase our capacity and allow more people in the community to enjoy our establishment. Thank you once again
and I hope this email/message reaches you all well. Have a great day!

Regards,

Matt A. Boshcka

Dublin Square Irish Pub & Eatery, La Crosse, W1

Valley High Golf Club, Houston, MN

David Reay's Modern Diner + Tavern, Onalaska, W1
CannaBiz Depot, La Crosse, W1

Carbon Cannabis, I.a Crosse, W1



